

Piedmont First Baptist Church 105 North Main St. Piedmont, AL 36272 Phone Number 256-447-9496 Deacons on call: 24hrs.-A Day

Sparks Harper 256-282-5096 Tyler Grimes 256-282-9239

Jan. 3, 2021

WELCOME

Michael Ingram

"This Is The Day"

"Victory In Jesus"

"Great I Am"

PRAYER

"Reaching For You"

Message

Michael Ingram

Invitation

"Softly & Tenderly"

Closing Prayer

"HAIFY NEW YEAR"

Jan. 3rd-Jan. 10th

Birthdays

Sunday, Jan. 3rd

Worship Service @ 8:00 a.m. Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All Ages Worship Service 10:15 a.m.

Wednesday, 6th

Bible Study 6:00 p.m.

Youth @ 6:00 p.m., Third Floor

Sunday, Jan. 10th

Worship Service @ 8:00 a.m. Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m.

Deacon's Meeting @ 4:00 p.m.

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!!! 2021 Jan. 6th
Janice Rosser
Phillip Kirk
Jan. 8th
Makayla Naugher
Jan. 9th
Anthony Bryan
Jan. 10th
Russell Reece
Emmett Estes
Jan. 11th
Jeffrey Williams
Jimmy Morrow, Jr.
Savanah Martin
Hailey Brown



The Lottie Moon Offering goes to support the International Missions. These individuals who go into all countries and sacrifice their time and their safety. Please pray for this offering as it is given, and also these families who are on the field, telling people about our Lord and Savior.

To My Loving Church Family:
You will never know how
much it means to me knowing
that my church family is
praying for me and is always
there when I need them. Thank
you for your prayers, cards
and uplifting thoughts while I
am homebound during this
pandemic. I love my church
family and hope to be able to
be in Sunday School again.
Until that time I pray God's
richest blessings and well
being on you all.

Love and Prayers, Faye Rutherford

As many of you may know, Iris Poppell was in a serious accident on Tuesday. I spoke to her niece, Laura, on Wednesday and inquired about her condition and iniuries. I told her that as a Church we were here and would help in any way we could. We definitely would be praying for healing and asked that she keep us updated on her progress. She was in surgery at that time. Later that night I received a call from, miraculously, Iris herself. She said she had come through her first Surgery okay. There are other injuries but those will be addressed later. She wanted me to let her loving church family know how much it meant to her knowing her church family was praying for her and sending comfort to let her know we are here for her. Iris said she knows it was a miracle from God that she is even here. She was in a lot of pain and they are treating that. She asks that you continue to lift up her and the other person who was in the accident also. We don't know the name. Her Church family means everything to her. Thank you!!!

YOUTH NEWS

We will resume our regular meetings on Wednesday, January 6th, 2021 If there are any questions on activities, please contact Kevin Ward or Whitney Grimes.

We ask our Church Family to pray for those who have been diagnosed with Covid. Please pray for healing and safe keeping for all our family, that we may all be able to come together and worship again and witness to those who are lost. PTL

Peggy and I thank each one of you for the prayers, cards, calls and any loving thing you did for us during my surgery and rehab. You are a special people and we love you all. We are working hard to be able to be back worshipping with you. Please continue to pray for complete healing and recovery so we can resume our regular activities.

Love,

Pitt & Peggy Peel



MICHAEL INGRAM Sunday, January 3, 2021

NOTES:

Thank you, Darren Hood,

for filling in for Bro. Joe Wingard while they are in quarantine due to their son, Vaughn having Covid. Pray for healing and comfort.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor Joe Wingard, Minister of Music Kevin Ward, Minister of Students Holly Busby, Children's Director